
Announcement of Visiting Hours 

Dear Patients and Families, 

We are pleased to announce our updated visiting hours to enhance your experience during your 

stay with us. Effective immediately, our visiting hours are as follows: 

• Monday - Friday: 2:00 PM - 8:00 PM 

• Saturday - Sunday: 12:00 PM - 6:00 PM 

Please be advised that these hours are in place to ensure the comfort and well-being of all our 

patients. We appreciate your understanding and cooperation. 

If you have any questions regarding visiting hours, please do not hesitate to contact our hospital 

administration. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Sincerely, 

The Hospital Administration Team 


